
                                                             St. Mary’s Parish Finance Council 

                                                                           November 4, 2021 

 

Meeting called to order @ 6:36 pm. Members present; Father Radloff, Janet Schmitt, Steve Kuennen 

and Mike Hensley 

Minutes from previous meeting approved, motion by Janet, 2nd by Steve. 

Financial statement approved motion by Janet, 2nd by Steve. 

Father Radloff stated that the information about St.Mary’s fall Dinner should be put on the Cluster’s 

Facebook page and website. 

Status of Fall Dinner, everything seems to be on track, and a big thanks goes out to all the people behind 

the scenes who make this event a success! 

Building and Grounds 

1) Front doors freeze shut, to eliminate ice accumulation on the bottom; Steve Kuennen will install 

a threshold heater to prevent ice from forming. 

2) Paint contractors are being contacted to touch up behind altar. 

3) Wasps have been bad this fall, pest control will be sent to take care of problem. 

Meeting adjourned @ 7:24 pm. 

We pray that the Fall Dinner will be a success! We pray this in The Most Holy Name of Jesus. St. 

Joseph pray for us, Immaculate Heart of Mary pray for us, St. Michael protect us! 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Hensley  

 


